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Bobbie Walthall

From: Susan Brosseau [susanbrosseau@mac.com]
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2008 12:58 PM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Letter to city commissioners

Susan Brosseau
William Kalinich
2133 Terrace Rd
Lawrence, KS 66044

Michael Dever, Mayor
Lawrence City Commissioners
City Hall
Lawrence, Kansas 66044
 
Dear Mayor Dever and City Commissioners:
 
We live next to the University Park Development and are unable to attend the Tuesday meeting where you are 
considering the zoning and plan because we are out of town. We are afraid that if the zoning and plan are not 
conditioned as Bob and Bety Lichtwardt proposed, that the developer will get into financial trouble and be 
unable to develop the area as he has planned and promised. With the housing economy in the state that it is, 
the is a serious possibility. Please, condition this zoning or not pass it altogether.

Susan Brosseau
William Kalinich
2133 Terrace Rd.


